
 

 

Tax Incentive Rebate Program with Ellwood National Forge 

 

Grant Overview:  Each year, Ellwood National Forge participates in the state tax 

incentive rebate program. The program allows businesses to designate a portion of the 

taxes paid to the state to be used for local projects. In the past, the Warren County Career 

Center has received financial support from Ellwood through the program. 

 

In order to be considered for future funding, the WCCC must send a letter to Ellwood 

requesting support. If the request is approved, the WCCC will be contacted at a later date 

by the Pennsylvania Department of Education informing them of the amount of the 

award. 

 

There is no guarantee of funding. 

 

Amount of Award:  Unknown at this time. 

 

Due Date/Notification of Award:  The administration anticipates notification in 

October/November 2009. 

 

Alternatives if not Awarded:  No programming is currently attached to potential funds 

from this program. 

 

WCSD Resources Required:  None. 

 

Administrative Recommendation:  The administration supports sending a letter to the 

Ellwood National Forge requesting that it consider providing funds to the Warren County 

Career Center through its participation in the Tax Incentive Rebate Program. 

 


